Dear Dr. Arghavan Tonkaboni,

We are very happy to welcome you as a E-POSTER PRESENTER an behalf of the upcoming WFLD World Congress from 1-3 October in the RWTH Aachen University Hospital in
Aachen- Germany.

This information letter is to ask you to check your abstract information. You have to send us on first priority your reply when there is a mistake in Author(s), Title and/or
Abstract. This is very important for the official congress program, because we are going into the printing preparation process already on Monday 15 July!

PLEASE CHECK FIRST YOUR TITLE AND ABSTRACT INFORMATION FOR ANY MISTAKES AND REPLY TO US AS SOON AS POSSIBLE IN CASE OF ANY MISTAKE IN NAME(S), TITLE OR
ABSTRACT! THE PRESENTER SHOULD HAVE AN ASTERISK® BEHIND HIS/HER NAME IN CASE OF SEVERAL AUTHORS. CHANGE ABBREVIATIONS IN NAMES:

Arghavan Tonkaboni*, Alten Tatar, Reza Fekrazad
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